

City of Dalton – Finance Department 300 W. Waugh St. Dalton, GA 30720

RE: "Dalton Parks - Fireworks RFP"

To Whom It May Concern;

We would like to thank you and the City of Dalton for giving us the opportunity to present a proposal for your 2020 Fireworks Display; however, we regret that we will be unable to bid or propose services for the above RFP. We take pride in our craft and customer service, and with the upcoming 2020 Independence Day falling on a weekend, we are giving our previous customers first option for the 3rd and 4th dates. Please keep us in mind for future proposals, but at this time, we cannot in good conscious bid the above RFP. Thanks in advance for your time.

Sincerely,

Danielle McWhorter

Southeast Regional Administrator